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SHELTON SINGERS TO PRESENT SPRING CONCERT ON APRIL 22 
 

April 8, 2025 – Shelton State Community College’s Shelton Singers will present their spring concert 
on Tuesday, April 22 at 6:30 p.m. at Paul W. Bryant High School in the Auditorium. The event is free, 
and the public is invited to attend. 

Under the direction of Dr. J. F. Mark Brown and in collaboration with the Tuscaloosa Fine Arts 
Academy Singers of Paul W. Bryant High School, the concert will showcase the work of these 
talented group of students under the theme of “Music Lead the Way.”  

“Our students are always looking forward to performing for our community members,” stated Dr. 
Brown. “This free event is a terrific opportunity for families to enjoy the local arts and share in a 
beautiful evening of music.” 

  
To learn more about Shelton State Fine Arts, visit sheltonstate.edu/finearts. 
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